
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Work experience and future planning. 

Now we have finished the career planning unit, this 

term we will be looking at CVs and the skills and 

attributes that you need for certain jobs in more 

depth and all students will have the opportunity to 

complete one and will be able to identify the skills 

and attribute that they already have or may need to 

develop to meet the criteria for the jobs they are 

interested in. TV2 
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Curriculum Planning Map 
 

Prince’s Trust 
The accreditation we work towards is the 
Prince’s Trust personal development and 

employability. Our young people work 
towards an award, certificate or a 

diploma and we deliver units such as: 
Undertaking an enterprise activity 

Managing money 
Preparing to live a healthy lifestyle 

Digital skills 
Work experience 

Participating in exercise 
This term we will be completing 
portfolios ready for moderation. 

 

 PSHE 

This term we will continue to look at 

making safe and healthy choices around 

subjects such as consent and 

contraceptives. Identifying risky 

behaviours and thinking about what we 

can do to protect ourselves from these 

risks. 
 English 

This term in English we will continue to work 

towards the Functional Skills English criteria 

at the appropriate level for the student. In 

the level 1 class we are looking more in depth 

at the writing element while thinking about 

complaints and producing a letter of 

complaint. Exams for those students who are 

ready are on the horizon so practice 

questions and intervention sessions will be 

included on the timetable. 

 

Youth Sports Award 

Some of our young people will choose 

to take part in the Youth Sports 

Award at Abbey School.  This 

involves taking part in a variety of 

sporting activities and also learning 

how to lead a session. 
 

 

Maths 

This term we will continue working towards 

the functional skills criteria at the 

appropriate level for the student. In the E3 

class we are looking at measure shape and 

space and also for those who are ready exams 

are on the horizon so practice papers, 

questions and intervention sessions will be 

added to the timetable 
 
 
 

  

Duke of Edinburgh 

Some of our young people will 

choose to take part in the 

Duke of Edinburgh award. This 

term the voluntary work 

continues with our students 

carrying on with the project 

working with Thornbury Animal 

Sanctuary. Students will 

attend this on a rotational 

basis with all those who want 

to take part in various 

voluntary roles at the animal 

sanctuary. 
 
 
 

Leisure 

This term our leisure options are bowling at the Superbowl 

or games at The View. We may also explore some fitness 

options. Our young people will be able to access both options 

if they want. The bowling trip is also a good way to access 

the community, use money to buy refreshments and spend 

social time with their peers. 


